Elizabeth Burdelski

Letter of intent to retire, May 15, 2025

To whom it may concern,

After careful consideration I have decided to formally announce my retirement, effective January 2026, at the close of the first semester. This decision has not been an easy one to make, but I do believe that it is the right decision for me at this time.

I want to emphasize that I have thoroughly enjoyed working in the Bristol district where I also make my home. The students have always been dear to my heart and I am proud to have had the continued support of the staff and administration here at Bristol Eastern High School. I also appreciate the support I have received from the district over the years. I truly believe we have one of the best districts in Connecticut because of our commitment to excellence.

Sincerely, Elizabeth Burdelski

Kelly A. Monahan-DiNoia

5 September 2025

Dear Superintendent White and Principal Wininger,

After 38 deeply rewarding years of teaching Latin, I am writing to formally announce my intention to retire at the end of this school year (30 June 2026).

It has been an honor and a joy to be part of the Bristol Public School system. I am profoundly grateful for the students I've taught, the colleagues I've worked alongside, and the many wonderful memories created over nearly four decades in the classroom.

Thank you for the support and opportunities you've provided me throughout my career. I will leave, next June, with a full heart and deep appreciation.

Most sincerely, Kelly Monahan-DiNoia